
Starting Monday, January 24th the mask mandate for 7th through 12th
Graders will be lifted. We highly encourage your student to wear a mask but it is not
mandatory. Please keep in mind that if positive cases rise above 2% we will reinstate
the mask mandate.

This pandemic requires that we remain flexible and fully understand that what we do
today may not be what we do tomorrow to combat the spread of COVID-19.
Thank you for your patience and flexibility, we greatly appreciate it.

Dr. Craig A. Correll, Superintendent

Valuing Individuals, Celebrating Learning, Improving Life!
USD 445 will provide a happy, caring, hopeful environment that will empower

children to achieve their greatest potential.

USD #445 Mission Statement
Building on our culturally diverse community, USD 445 will prepare all students for life-long learning by providing

resources for a comprehensive quality education in a safe environment that promotes high academic achievement and
responsible citizenship in a global society.


